
LAST TWO GUIDED VISITS FOR 2024-2025 SEASON 

Sunday, May 18 – Laeken on the traces of the 1935 and 1958 Universal 

Fairs. There is more to the Heysel Plateau than you think, not just the 

Atomium, Mini-Europe, Kinepolis and the Fair Halls. 

Come for a guided stroll in the area and learn about some of the other 

buildings or sites. It will be best to come by Tram Nr 7, 19 or 62 as the 

visit starts at the church of St Lambert, Laeken and finishes near the 

metro Heysel. 

Price: €10 for members and €12 for non-members. 

The last visit of the season will be on 15 June – at the Foster Farm in 

Rosières, near Wavre. 

A sustainable farm, they grow all their own herbs and edible flowers. 

Come and learn about them to highlight your future dishes or eat them 

in situ. Hint: bright yellow broom flowers on a dark red beetroot salad 

are a feast for the eyes and the taste buds! 

Price: €25 + lunch on site. 

As usual, to register for the Guided Visits, please send an email to 

brussels@theartssociety.org and pay the fee to:  

The Arts Society Brussels asbl account: BE51 3100 5407 5162 

specifying the name and date of the visit and the number of attendees. 

Payment confirms registration and you will receive an email providing 

further details prior to the event. 

Please don’t forget to sign up asap for the forthcoming visits. We must 

be a minimum of 10 participants to breakeven, otherwise we must 

cancel two weeks beforehand. It is so helpful to know sufficiently  

advance how many we shall be.   
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